
Please Join Us! 

  
February 14–March 3, 2023

GOAL: $100,000

We invite you to participate in the 
2023 Annual Fund Parent Appeal 

�
Your support matters!

Dear SPC Families, 

For nearly a century, St. Paul of the Cross School has provided a nurturing environment grounded in the Catholic faith, 
committed to our students’ academic and spiritual development.  

As members of the St. Paul of the Cross community, we share a common goal - to provide our children with the Catholic 
values of faith, prayer, and service integrated within an enriched, nationally-recognized academic environment. All efforts 
are made to keep tuition at reasonable levels to ensure this stellar and inclusive Catholic education is available to as many 
students as possible.

Last year, your generosity helped us raise $140,000 in the Annual Fund Parent Appeal, directly impacting every facet of 
an SPC education. The Annual Fund helps us bridge the “gap” between tuition and the actual cost of educating a student. 
Whatever matters most to you — from academics to athletics to arts, and from investing in our faculty to campus mainte-
nance and security — is made possible, at least in part, by the Annual Fund.  

We are kicking off our 2023 3-week Annual Fund Appeal on February 14th, and the pledge card is enclosed for your con-
venience. Our goal is for every family to participate – 100% participation. Every gift is vital. Together, our gifts have a real 
and direct impact on the continued quality of St. Paul of the Cross School. Please go to www.spc-school.net and click on 
the Giving tab for further information and ongoing updates. 
 
Thank you for your unwavering support of St. Paul of the Cross School!  

With Sincere Gratitude, 

Dr. Erika Mickelburgh                                                                   Fr. James Wallace
Principal					                         Pastor

P.S. Remember to check on your employer’s matching gift program, which can double your donation!


